
 

  DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS  
                 TUESDAY, AUGUST 27, 2024 

 

 

Yearbook:  Don't miss out on capturing all the memories of this school year! The 2024-2025 yearbooks are 

now on sale. Secure your copy and relive all the highlights, friendships, and unforgettable moments for years to 

come. Visit the yearbook website yearbookordercenter.com and use the school code 3361 to order. Order now 

and save! Yearbooks will go up in price after Labor Day!  Missed out on last year's yearbook? We've got great 

news! We have a limited number of extra 20232024 yearbooks available for sale at just $80. These are the last 

few copies, so if you want to grab a piece of last year's memories, see Mrs. Collard in room E121. Only cash 

and checks are accepted for payment.   

National Honor Society:   All juniors and seniors with at least a 3.33 GPA should have received an email 

invitation to join LC's chapter of National Honor Society. If you did not receive this message, please see Miss 

York in room C312. 

Junior Class Cabinet: There will be a junior class cabinet call out meeting at 2:15 on Tuesday, August 27 

in E120. We will talk about homecoming plans! 

Swim:  There will be a call out meeting for boys and girls swim after school Tuesday, August 27 in the pool. 

Wrestling: There will be a call out meeting for boys and girls wrestling after school Tuesday, August 27 in the 

wrestling room. 

Girls Basketball: There will be a call out meeting during PTE Wednesday, August 28 for any girl wishing to 

play basketball this year.  If you cannot attend, see Coach Hupp in room E122. 

French Club:  Bonjour! Join us for our French Club call out meeting after school on Wednesday, August 28 

in Mrs. Baldwin’s room C106. We will be holding elections and giving out extra information. If you plan on 
attending and or being a member, please bring $5 for dues. See you there! 

Guidance: Purdue University will be in the library on Thursday, August 29 after school.  

Dollars for Scholars:  Will have their call out meeting at 2:15 on Thursday, August 29 in the LGI 
room.  We will go over details about joining the club and Homecoming plans.  We can't wait to see you!  If you 
have any questions, see Mrs. Reznik in room E122 

 

 


